
 
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Friday, January 20, 2023. 

______ The Student Store is open today during lunches.  Please practice your GUARD 

characteristics while you are in line.   

______ There is a yearbook club meeting on Monday for the communications 

committee.  Please be sure to sign up for the activity bus during your lunch or have a 

ride home at 4:00. 

______ We have moved the Lost and Found items to the area near the vending 

machines. Please stop by and reclaim your lost water bottles, lunch boxes, jackets, and 

other clothing and accessories. 

______ If you can read, speak, write, listen and understand another language, sign up by 

January 27 to take the World Language Assessment to earn High School language 

credits. The forms are available in the kiosk near the Counseling Office. 

______ Wrestling practice starts February 14, so be sure to complete the required 
documents on FinalForms and upload a current physical before February 13 to be 
eligible.  If you’ve already registered, please check your email for messages from 
FinalForms.  These need to be addressed to ensure your eligibility. 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 


